
 
From: Douglas Osborne [mailto:dmosborne1@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 4:50 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Fw: expansion of oversight 

 
 
--- On Tue, 6/23/09, Douglas Osborne <dmosborne1@yahoo.com> wrote: 
 
From: Douglas Osborne <dmosborne1@yahoo.com> 
Subject: expansion of oversight 
To: pubcom@finra.com 
Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2009, 2:47 PM 

I am oppossed to the idea of FINRA looking at suitability with regard to non securities. Many of 
my clients would be affected. They want privacy from government looking into their personal 
financial condition and the products and sevices they receive that are not securities related.. 
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